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Heads Up 
 
Flu Immunisations to be 
given on Wednesday 11 
December 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Thought of the Week  
 
 

“A friend is one of the nicest 
things you can have, and 
one of the nicest things you 
can be.” 
Douglas Pagels, Author 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

  

WE ARE A PEANUT and NUT AWARE SCHOOL. 

Nuts and peanuts or any products containing nuts or peanuts are NOT allowed in 
our school.      

 
Welcome Back 

We hope you and your family have had an excellent half term break; the 

children have settled brilliantly back into school over these last two weeks. 

We’re full steam ahead for Christmas now! 

 

     
     

Remembrance 

Thank you to Elle, Ivy, Leo, Neve & William for representing our school and 

laying the Remembrance Wreath at the War Memorial on Hambleton Village 

Green. The children wrote and read a poem at the service (see the bottom 

of this Newsletter).  This was a reflective and whole-community time to 

remember the people who have served our country and the children 

represented school brilliantly. 

 

Linked Christian Value: Respect 

‘And as you wish that others would do to you, do so to them’. 

Luke 6:31 

 

Cross Country Success 

A group of children from Tawny, Hawk and Eagle Owls attended a Cross 

Country event at Selby College this week. This was a first round event, 

leading to a final later in the term. We were very pleased that we had 

qualifiers in every age group we entered (as well as two overall winners, 

well done Connie and Reggie!) We’ll report back on the final in due course. 

The children were great ambassadors for Hambleton and supported each 

other exceptionally well. 

 

 



 

 
    

Children In Need 

A huge thank you to everyone who has donated to BBC Children in Need.  

All the children looked wonderful in their spots today.  There is still time to 

donate if you wish to on ParentPay and the payment option will remain open 

over the weekend for any further donations.  We look forward to letting you 

know how much we have raised for this wonderful cause on our next 

Newsletter. 

 

Christingles 

Our whole school will make Christingles on Friday 29 November.  All 

children should please bring an orange to school on that Friday 

morning please. 

 

Dates for your Diary 

It will be the Origins of Christingle and Hambleton Lights Night on Saturday 

30 November.  The Christingle celebration will take place in the Hambleton 

Village Hall from 5.15 pm.  Then everyone is welcome to go to the Village 

Green for the switching on of the Christmas tree lights at 5.45 pm.   All 

families will be given a battery tea light to carry to the Green for this.  All 

are welcome.  Please remember your Christingle!   

 

Immunisations 

The Flu immunisations will take place in our school on Wednesday 11 

December so please provide consent via the link on the email which was 

sent out yesterday if you have not already done so.   

 

Headlice 

Once again, there have been incidences of headlice in school recently.  We 

would appreciate it if you could check your child’s hair, as you should do on 

a regular basis and ensure that long hair is tied up.  If you need any 

guidance in the detection and treatment of headlice you can contact the 

School Nurse on 01423 542283. We also have a few free headlice detection 

combs in school.  Please call at the Office if you would like one. Thank you. 

 

Cold Weather 

Please can you ensure that your child comes into school every day with a warm 

coat; this will be especially important with the cold conditions that are forecast 

throughout winter.  Also, please remember school fleeces and cardigans for 

indoor wear so that the children are nice and warm inside too. 

 

Wise Owls Awards 

Congratulations to all the Wise Owl Winners for the last two weeks:   

 
Friday 8 November Friday 15 November  

Little Owls:  Nova & William Little Owls:  Imogen & Bonnie 

Elf Owls:  Chloe & Lily Elf Owls:  George & Angelica 

Barn Owls:  Mia & Ivor Barn Owls:  Henry & George 

Tawny Owls:  Jemima Tawny Owls:  Ava 



 

Hawk Owls:  Toby Hawk Owls:  Erin 

Snowy Owls:  Martha Snowy Owls:  Ruby 

Eagle Owls:  Molly & Connie Eagle Owls: ON RESIDENTIAL 

 

Contact Details                                                                                            

Please may we ask that all parents update the office with any change of 

contact details to assist us in keeping our school records up to date in case 

we need to contact you in an emergency.  

 

We Wear Poppies 

 

Children like us have been wearing poppies for more than 100 years. 

1914 to 1918 was the First World War and people started to wear poppies 

after this, as poppies were the first flowers to grow on the battlefield after 

the war was over. 

 

We wear poppies to remember those who were lost. 

We wear poppies for those who sacrificed themselves for a better life. 

 

Soldiers also gave their lives in the Second World War, we remember them. 

Soldiers also gave their lives in Afghanistan and Iraq. 

 

We want there to be peace in Ukraine and Russia. We want there to be 

peace in Israel and Palestine. 

 

We wear poppies to remember those who were lost. 

We wear poppies for those who sacrificed themselves for a better life. 

 

By Elle, Ivy, Leo, Neve & William 

 

 


